
Brooklyns Coalition Quarterly Meeting
Learn more about Minnesota’s new Driver’s License for All law. COPAL will be facilitating 
a training for all Brooklyns community leaders and partners to learn more about the new 
law that will allow undocumented residents the opportunity to obtain a driver’s license. 

Willow Lane Early Childhood Center- Cafeteria
7020 Perry Ave N, Brooklyn Center, MN 55429

Wednesday  
April 19

6-7:30pm

• This meeting is open to community leaders, faith
leaders, community partners, organizations, and
school district staff.

• Learn more about Minnesota’s new Driver’s License
for All law.

• Learn about the timelines, requirements, and ask
questions!

• Food will be provided for attendees.

Contact:
Brenda Morales | Brenda.cmorales@brooklynpark.org
Armando Oster | aoster@brooklyncentermn.gov




